
Tuesday, February 14th
Ray & Betty arrive at Marina Fiesta 

to Greet Guests

Wednesday February 15th
IASYC Guests Arrive
Registration in Lobby 12:00 – 9:00 pm
Drinks available at Poolside Café
Lunch on your own
Cocktails at Pool Side Bar & Restaurant
Dinner on your own 

Thursday February 16th
Bridge Officer’s Meeting
General Business Meeting
Ladies Breakfast
Lunch on your own
Afternoon on your own
Cocktails
Dinner on your own

Marina Fiesta Resort and Spa

Guest Room

(IASYC) 
Winter Meeting 
Schedule 2017

FiveLocal Restaurants to 
enjoy (All Inclusive)

Friday, February 17th
Breakfast on your own
Lunch on your own
Dinner: 5 Course meal at

Baja Lobster Restaurant

See You in
Carbo San Lucas



        INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF SHRINE YACHT CLUBS

COMMODORE'S REPORT

     Ray Desrochers
   142nd Imperial Session was Memorable 

     Fun was had by all attendees at the IASYC Imperial Session. We started with a Bridge meeting on Monday, July 4th, 
and finished the celebration with our New Bridge on Wednesday, July 6th. You will hear from each of the new Officers 
in this issue of the Yachtsman. I want to thank all who attended for the support given to me and to the Bridge Officers. 
Lady Betty and I also want to thank all who sent us letters of personal congratulations.  
We, at IASYC, are going to have another great year. Some of the ideas that will be implemented this year are: 

		    Standardizing our policies and procedures.
		    Continuing to form new Clubs within Shrine Temples.
		    Contacting the existing Shrine Mariners and Shrine Yacht Clubs to stimulate enthusiasm and 
		       membership development.
		    Further assisting the Masonic families to encourage communication among the members.
		    Nominate new District Commodores and Port Captains to spread the word on who IASYC is and 
		       what we do.
		    The Bridge will call new members and personally congratulate them on joining our organization. 
		        New members should feel proud to be affiliated with an International Shrine Club such as the 
		        International Association of Shrine Yacht Clubs.
		    Assessing and evaluating present District Commodores and Port Captains.
		    Obtaining more local benefits for IASYC members.

I would like to see IASYC members take advantage of the benefits listed in our present benefit brochure. When there is 
a need in your family for an automobile rental, use Enterprise or National car rental. If you are thinking of a winter va-
cation, try Hewes Brook Lodge, a four-season resort located in the state of Maine. Also, take advantage of the discounts 
at restaurants and marinas, and in some locations, a fuel discount.  On your travels, keep the benefits brochure handy 
for a complete listing of all available benefits in the area.  If you would like to obtain more benefits in your local area, 
please contact a Bridge Officer for assistance.  
The Mid-Winter trip to Cabo San Lucas is all set for February 15, 2017. The hotel has been notified of all attendees’ 
arrival and departure dates.  Attendees will receive a credit for their deposit on the final bill at checkout.  I have appoint-
ed two Executive Aides: Chet Dunn, PIC 2002/2003 from Bektash Shrine Temple and Bob Omer, PIC 2011/2012 from 
El Zaridah Shrine Temple. Other appointments are: Scott Claflin of Tadmor Shrine Temple as Club Photographer, David 
Harris of Araba Shrine Temple as IASYC Quarter Master, and Bob Feustel PIC 2014/2015 of Amara Shrine Temple as 
IASYC Chaplin. Please congratulate these new appointees when you email or speak with them. 
In Conclusion, we continue to expand as a result of our benefits, our recruitment advancement, and enthusiasm among 
our members. We on the Bridge are only elected Officers, without members’ support and positive attitude we would not 
have a productive Club. 

RECRUIT…RECRUIT…RECRUIT

Commodore 2016-17



 PIC BOARD OF DIRECTORS
   
   Harold R. Keene  1986-87 (Rameses)	 Charles Downing 2005-06 (Khedive)
   Ontario, Canada			   Norfolk, VA
				     
   Vern Beard 1988-89 (Al Kader) 		  Ronnie Markham, PP 2006-07 (Hadi)  
   Portland, OR				    Newberg, IN

   Paul Voight, PP 1992-93 (Mahi)		   Richard Markson 2007-08 (Al Bahr)  
    Indio, CA					      Indio, CA

  Issac Mizachi 1993-94 (Crescent) 	  	  Daniel Dyle  2009-10 (Amara)  		
   Ft. Lauderdale, FL				     Stuart, FL
		
   Klaus Reinwarth, 2010-11 (Amara) 	  Bob Stanley 1998-99 (Al Koran)  
   Key West, FL.			    	  Bethel Park, PA	   
		
  Mike Nord 2000-01 (Ben Ali) 	  	  Robert Omer, 2011-2012 (Temple)
  San Francisco, CA			    Anthem, AZ

   Robert Dancey 2001-02 (Murat) 		   Lonnie Ramos, PP, 2012-2013 (Almas) 
   Indianaoplis, IN			    Upper Marlboro, MD
	
   Chester Dunn 2002-03 (Bektash}    	  Don Gortowski, 2013-14 (Cresent)
   Greendale, WI				     West Dupford, NJ

    Lou Metz 2003-04 (Tripoli)  		   Bob Feustel, 2014-15 ( Amara)
   Durham, NH				     Loxachatchee, FL
	
   Tom Magnuson 2004-05 (El Jebel)	 Bill  Kennedy, 2015-16( Khedive)
   Greeley, CO.  			    	 Virginia Beach, VA.

  Yachtsman Editor/Publisher/
   Distributor/Web Master

  Lonnie Ramos  PP/PIC (Almas)
  301-787-5624
  Fax: 301-627-1580
  lonlramos@aol.com

     Please send all updates, photo’s, articles 
and Fliers to me.  
     If you can please send photo’s in a jpg 
format and any articles in a word format. 
     See you all in July for Imperial and 
IASYC Summer Meeting           
     Lonnie

Schedule for the Yachtman for 2016-2017
     Sept. - Ray’s first issue, advertise 
Mid-Winter (Cabo San Lucas) and Jerry’s 
Summer Meeting (Imperial)
      Dec.- Advertise Ray’s Mid-Winter (Cabo 
San Lucas) Jerry’s Summer Meeting (Impe-
rial)
       March 2017 -  Advertise Jerry’s Sum-
mer Meeting (Imperial) and Mid - Winter 
(The Villages)
        June - Ray’s last issue, advertise Jerry’s 
Summer Meeting (Impeiral )  Mid-Winter 
(The Villages)

   2016-17 BRIDGE
 Raymond Desrochers, Commodore 
   PC (Bektash)
   (603)934-5198/des.hov@gmail.com

 Gerald Deacon, Vice Commodore 
   PC (Bahia)
   (352)308-7091/jddeacon@aol.com

 Larry Tipton PP,  Rear Commodore 
   PC ( Al Bedoo)
   tpeddler@hotmail.com

 William Davis, Fleet Captain 
   PC (Rizpah)
   (812) 449-4637
   billdavis799@yahoo.com
   
 Don Vos, Secretary/Treasurer
   PC (Sahib)
   941-685-2488/buntrcb@aol.com

  APPOINTED OFFICERS:

   IASYC Aide
   Chester Dunn (Bektash)
   (603) 396-7719

   IASYC Aide
   Robert Omer (El Zaribah)
   (303) 921-7507

How IASYC began...

    It was organized in 1971 by representatives 
from the MAASYC representing a number 
of Shrine Yacht Clubs whose members were 
affiliated with the boating fraternity. It is 
a fraternal, self supporting Shrine boating 
association dedicated to the furtherance of 
the aims of Shrinedom. It has grown from its 
infancy on the East Coast to all 50 states and 
many foreign countries. Its expansion contin-
ues with no end in sight. It is considered by 
many to be the most family oriented premier 
organization in all Shrinedom!                                        

Deadline for the next 
Yachtsman is November 20th 

   IASYC Chaplin
   Bob Feustel
   561-214-3959/bfeustel@bellsouth.net

   IASYC Chaplain Emeritus
   Bob Stanley, PC (Al Koran)
  (412)831-7878/iasyc825@comcast.net

   IASYC Fleet Surgeon
  Bruce R. Elder, MD (Alee)
  (912)598-5377/belder2053@aol.com

   IASYC Legal Advisor
   Steve Ripsta  (Hadi)
   (812) 482-6414  rl011@frontier.com

   IASYC Publisher/Editor/
   Distributor/WebMaster
   Lonnie Ramos, PP/PIC/PCM (Almas)
   (301)787-5624/Fax: (301) 627-1580
   lonlramos@aol.com

    IASYC Photographer
    Scott Claflin
  330-203-6254/funscott52@yahoo.com

   IASYC Quartermaster
   David Harris - (Araba)
   941-629-0144/ ace1946@juno.com



Report from Secretary/Treasurer  Don Vos PP and his Lady Carol

4488 Highland Park 
Sarasota, Fl. 34235 
Phone 941-371-5757 
email ​donvosiasyc@aol.com 

Nobles.  
     Your International Association Shrine Yacht Club Bridge has been very busy with new members coming in and add-
ing to your perks. Please continue on becoming a member in good standing of this wonderful Group. There are  
some many things on the horizon for you to take advantage of, Stay tuned. Please when you make out a membership 
application, take time to write everything very clearly, and legable. It is hard to make out an email address that is not 
labeled correctly .. Do stay tuned for these many improvements in our Perk System.  
Our next Mid winter meeting will be in Cabo San Lucas and we are all  
looking forward to this meeting, its always a great time to get together with all of our friends. And a lot of laughs to. 
Please try to get involved with this group, You will not regret it. You can then look forward to renewing  
friendships at each meeting. 
     Remember your dues payment if not already paid. You will then be able to receive our Yachtsman news letter and 
keep in touch with our leadership.  

Till we meet again  
Don Vos PP, Secretary/Treasure IASYC August 2016.

Minutes for Annual Meeting July 4, 2016 

The meeting was called to order by Commodore William Kennedy at 9:32 AM.  
The Bridge was all there, 4 PI Commodores, and 16 Nobles present. We had a qua ram.  
The invocation was given by PIC B. Feustel.  
The pledge was led by Noble William Davis.  
The Nobles in the audience introduced themselves.  
The minutes of the March Midwinter meeting were given By Donald Vos and approved.  
The financial report thru March were read and approved.  
We then went into the General Meeting.  
PIC Chet Dunn placed a motion on the floor that we give a $100.00 to any shrine where We make a presentation for 
membership in IASYC, with a maximum of what receive in annual dues from our investments and not to exceed this 
amount. This is made out to the Shrines Transportation unit. This was motioned once more with the new perimeters by 
PIC Bob Feustel, and seconded by PIC Lonnie Ramos.  
The second item was our bylaws. After much discussion We voted to make this our second reading and must go to 
Imperial for approval. Chet Dunn Made the motion that we submit the bylaws as written and seconded by Noble Nick 
Wunder, and approved by the Nobles.  
Committees report:  
PIC Lonnie gave his ideas on what we can do with the Yachtsman, And Noble Nick Wunder said that He will take over 
the Yachtsman. PIC Lonnie Ramos and lady Ann do remarkable things for IASYC. They were given thanks by the No-
bles.  
Our Storekeeper gave his report on the inventories in the store. And was given accolades on his job in taking care of the 
merchandise.
Commodore William Kenndy gave his idea on giving some merchandise to new members.  
Incoming Commodore Ray Desrochers gave information on Changing of the Watch, Time and Location. The times for 
the parade, and information on Cabo San Lucas winter meeting. And He is now recruiting in Mexico, and England.



Minutes for Annual Meeting July 4, 2016  - Continued

Noble Gerald Deacon gave his report on Daytona Beach Imperial meeting for July 201 7, and his midwinter meeting at 
the Villages in Florida.  
Noble Larry Tipton asked about the price of ads in the Yachtsman and how we can reach more Nobles with our benefit 
program. He knows several who might advertise in our Newsletter.  
Commodore William Kennedy seconded the information on what our members can receive.  
Commodore William Kennedy closed the meeting at 11.45 am. 

Respectfully submitted by Donald Vos PP, July 4, 2016, Sec./Treas IASYC 

Installation of Officers   
International Association of Shrine Yacht Clubs (IASYC) 

IASYC held its’ annual Installation of Officers on July 6th 2016 at a banquet held at the beautiful Westshore Yacht 
Club in Tampa Bay, Fl.  Attendees were Nobles, their Ladies and friends from Clubs internationally. The Pledge of alle-
giance to the Flag was led by Noble Bob Omer, PIC/PC. Invocation was given by newly appointed Chaplin, Noble Bob 
Feustel, PIC/PC. Nobles who were installed at the Banquet were: Noble Raymond E Desrochers PC, Bektash Temple, 
NH accepting the Office of International Commodore, Noble Gerald C. Deacon, PC, Bahia Temple, FL accepting the 
Office of International vice Commodore. Noble Larry N. Tipton, PP/PC, Al Bedoo Temple, MT accepting the Office 
of International Rear Commodore and William J Davis, PC/PM-Grotto/Hadi/ Rizpah Temples IN & KY accepting the 
Office of International Fleet Captain. Past Potentates, Ill Sir Donald March and Ill Sir Richard (Ted) Dooley, both, of 
Bektash Temple, Concord, NH, presided over the Installation of the above Bridge Officers. Following the Installation, 
Sir Paul Macleish marched in with a rousing display of Scottish Bagpipes and a few Scottish tales to honor the newly 
Installed Officers. 
  Yachtsman Editor/Publisher/
   Distributor/Web Master     Cont.

  Lonnie Ramos  PP/PIC (Almas)
  301-787-5624
  Fax: 301-627-1580
  lonlramos@aol.com

It is with great regret that Ann and I will be giving up the 
Publishing, Editing and Distribution of the Yachtsman.  This will 
be our final issue.

If anyone within the organization would like to step up to the 
plate and take on this responsibility please notify Ray Desrochers.

We will however continue maintaining the Website. 



 
*  Major Events  *

Coming Soon!

     
    2017   Mid-Winter Meeting  Cabo San Lucas  
                (February 14 - 17, 2017)
	
     2017   Summer Meeting - Daytona Beach
                (July 9 - 13th) 
           
     2018   Mid-Winter - The Villages, FL. 
               (Date: March 2018)
     
     2018   Summer Meeting - Daytona Beach
                 (July 15th - 19th)  
	
     2019   Mid-Winter - TBD

WELCOME
 NEW MEMBERS

We cordially Welcome all of you Aboard. 
IASYC bridging the gap from the East 
coast to the West Coast and in between.

        Bonenfant, Ken -	Bektash
        Bonenfant, Gerald - Bektash
        Brown, James - Bedouin
        Cota, Ronald - Sahib  
        Gibson, MD - Bedouin
        Gray, Trevor C. - Dartford Shrine
        Haney, Don - Rameses
        Heyen, George - 
        Maxwell, Anatol “Tony” T. - Nur
        O’Connor, John - 
        Rowell, Geoffrey - Rameses
        Rupp, William - 
        Wells, John - Hadi
        Wiles, Eddie - Rizpah
        Wolf, Terry - Hadi
        Woodward  PP, James - Rizpah
        Wrightman, Wayne - Rameses

 Places We Have Been for Mid-Winter!
    FLORIDA           	                     	    
    Key West-2011                                    
    Ft Lauderdale                              	
    Palm Beach Gardens FL.-2009		                    	
    Orlando 						             	    	                 
    Marathon - 2015	  			   OTHER
    Ft. Myers 				           Scottsdale AZ - 2012   
    Punta Gorda 			          Mobile, AL - 2010 	
    Tampa - 2014			          New Orleans, LA 2016
    Sarasota                  			            South Padre Island - 2006 	
					               Las Vegas, NV - 2007
    CALIFORNIA  	 FOREIGN 
   San Diego - 2008	 Los Cabos, MX-2003   
  		              San Juan, PR- 2013  

       

                                               			   The Yachtsman 
Published quarterly by IASYC.  All issues are sent electronically to those with e-mails.  Printed issues are mailed to 
all other members.  All issues will be visable on the IASYC Web site. at www.iasyc.org.  
  
  Lonnie Ramos  PP/PIC/PC MAASYC-
  IASYC Editor/Publisher/WebMaster   
  301-787-5625 or 301-448-8880   Fax; 301 627-1580
  E-mail; lonlramos@aol.com

Note: Editorial material submitted may occasionally be changed to meet space requirements 



 Vice Commodore Jerry Deacon Sends Greetings  

Jerry Deacon (Bahia)
5135 Indian Ocean Loop
Tavares, FL.  32778-9257
H : 352-343-4031
C: 352-308-7091
E-Mail:  jddeacon@aol.com

 Greetings from the Vice Commodore  Jerry Deacon,

     Tampa, what a great city to hold a Convention.  The highlights of our meeting was a tour of the International Shrine 
Headquaters.  No matter how many times I have been there, it is still a great town to listen and talk to people behind 
the scenes, who operate our Hospital System.  
      Had a great dinner and show at the Columbia Restaurant, a must for any one visiting Tampa.
      The Change of Watch Luncheon at Davis Isle Yacht Club was great, with a piper to start the program “Ray” you are 
a strong act to follow.  
       I have been in touch with Illustrious Sir  Nelson Richardson, President of the South East Shrine Association.  We 
discused the benefits of being a member if IASYC and how we can help develope boating club with in the 32 Shrine 
Centers of SESA.  The meeting was fruitful and he seemed interested and invited me to attend their Convention in Au-
gust.  The meeting is in Macon Georgia August 17th - 20th.  Since I have made plans to be in New York on these dates, 
I have asked Don Shearer (a great salesman for IASYC) to take my place. Don spoke with Nelson and was assured that 
he would have a spot to tell about IASYC and hand out our Brochures.  Don will give a report at our Daytona meeting 
July 2017.  
      Ready to go,,,,,Save March 2018 for the Mid-Winter in the Villages.

See you in Daytona
Jerry

International Commodore Hits the Billboards!

     One only needs to drive by Miller Marina, just 10 miles north of 
Detroit on Jefferson Ave in St Clair Shores MI, to see the Miller Family 
congratulate, the new Commodore of IASYC this July.



A message from the Rear Commodore Larry Tipton 

 Commodore’s  Lady Betty sends her greeetings

     The 142nd, Imperial Secession is now etched in our memories. I want to thank all the Yachtsmen 
and their ladies who came to Tampa to support us. We had no idea that so many would give up their 
July 4th week, with their family and friends at home to travel to Tampa Florida to join us. Everyone 
who came added so much charm and fun to our week as we accepted the honor of Commodore and 
First Lady of the International Association of Shrine Clubs for 2016-17. 
     It was a privilege to be together with so many of our Shrine friends and to meet so many for the first time. Some 
who came were from Florida while others traveled from: Montana, Arizona, Colorado, California, Indiana, Ken-
tucky, Ohio, New Hampshire, Virginia, Maryland, and Delaware. 
     I want to congratulate the following Nobles who were installed at the Banquet on July 6th 2016, which was held 
at the West Shore Yacht Club of Tampa: Noble Gerald C. Deacon, PC, Bahia Temple, FL for accepting the Office of 
International Vice Commodore. Noble Larry N. Tipton, PP/PC, Al Bedoo Temple, MT for accepting the Office of 
International Rear Commodore and William J Davis, PC/PM-Grotto/Hadi/Rizpah Temples for accepting the Office 
of International Fleet Captain.  Ray and I want to thank Past Potentates, Ill Sir Donald  March and Ill Sir  Richard 
(Ted) Dooley, both of Bektash temple, Concord, NH for presiding over the Installation of the above Bridge Officers.
     I want to thank my husband Ray Desrochers for the long hours spent in planning, organizing and his attention to 
detail to make this event a pleasure for all in attendance.
     We are so looking forward to meeting our precious Shrine friends “who are starting to feel like Family” in Cabo 
San Lucas, Mexico in February 2017.
      
Wishing you the best of health,  
Happy boating, Betty Hovey-Desrochers

Nothing to Report

Larry Tipton
P.O. Box 1368
Colmbus, MT.   59019
Fax:  406-322-8699
E-Mail: tpeddler@hotmail.com



Is Your Shrine Yacht Club going Dark? 

     It is difficult to change club Nobles attitude once they lose interest in their club and feel there is no purpose in 
continuing. 

Well Nobles, there is purpose and meaning!! 

     Bring fellow Brothers together at the Temple to talk about the positives and negatives of your Shrine Club. Invite 
the Potentate and Recorder and other interested Nobles to discuss the importance to the Temple for keeping the Club 
from going dark forever. It is always a negative when a Shrine Cub is dissolved within the Temple.  

     Discuss a future gathering of existing Club members and their families, at a casual place such as a State Park for a 
fun and relaxed day together. Have a colorful poster Inviting all of the Masonic Family and friends, have the Record-
er send a email copy of the poster out to all Shrine Temple Nobles stating the date, time and place of the gathering. 
Invite Masonic Brothers (from nearby Masonic Lodges), Order of Eastern Star, Rainbow, and DeMolay members and 
their parents. Do invite Nobles from other Temples and most importantly invite friends and their ladies as well. There 
should not be a charge for anyone to attend. A simple BBQ with burgers, hotdogs and soft drinks could be served 
followed by potluck desserts. The Yacht Club should try to obtain the Spirts for this function through donations from 
Local suppliers.  

     The purpose of the gathering is to have fun and bring the Masonic family together to promote excitement and 
enthusiasm within. Membership inquiries and renewed interest will be the result of this function. For the next year all 
existing members and new members into the club are excluded from Shrine Club dues. The dues can be something to 
discuss at a future Shrine Yacht Club meeting.  

     This method is in progress at the Moslem Temple in Detroit by IASYC District Commodore of Michigan, Com-
modore of the Moslem Shrine Yacht Club, Noble Joe Merem.  

Thank you for sharing your ideas with us at IASYC Joe. 

Good luck in your future endeavors. 
Your, Commodore Noble Ray Desrochers 



Imperial 2017
July 9 - 13th

Daytona Beach



RAMESES SHRINE YACHT CLUB ANNUAL PICNIC 

     The Rameses Shrine Yacht Club (RSYC) Annual Picnic was held on Sunday July 10th at the Brentwood Marina in 
Barrie on beautiful Lake Simcoe. Members with their families and guests arrived for the activities that got under way at 
1: PM. Entertainment was provided by the most popular Elvis Presley Tribute Artist, Geph Mitchell. 

     Raffle tickets and tickets for the Rubber Ducky Race were going fast as games for the kids of all ages got under 
way.  Yacht Club Commodore Brian Graham had a busy afternoon providing rides for all on Lake Simcoe in the Club 
pontoon boat. The day was filled with fun and laughter as everyone relaxed and enjoyed the day, some danced to the 
sounds of Elvis bringing memories of their youth. We were blessed with a beautiful day with very warm sunshine but 
under the tent provided by John and Linda Haney we were able to enjoy the breezes off the Lake. 

     Prior to the delicious steak dinner that was enjoyed by all the Invocation was given by Noble Wayne Wrightman. 

     Proceeds from this annual fund raising event go Rameses Shrine Club to benefit the Shriners Children’s Hospitals in  
Montreal, Boston or the Erie Shrine Hospital. 
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Nobles Ray Desrochers-Jay Howse-Bob Haffner-Donald Crawford

The 38th Annual Fishing Derby for Handicapped Kids
     On August 10th approximately 300 handicapped Kids from Macomb and Wayne Counties were provided the 

opportunity to enjoy a fishing day on Lake St Clair in St Clair Shores, MI. Each Year the Detroit Shriners, St Clair 
Shores Firefighters, Policemen, Sheriffs, Kiwanis Club, Michigan Business and Professional Association, Sea Scouts, 
Boy Scouts, Lake St Clair walleye Assoc, and numerous ladies, all from Macomb and Wayne Counties come together 
at Island Harbor Marina, with boats, life jackets, bait and fishing rods. They load the kids on their boats (wheelchairs 
and all), with dreams of catching a fish and getting the chance to have a boat ride. When they return from their trip they 
are treated with hot dogs, drinks, and ice cream. Several Shrine Clowns provided the balloons and jokes, and a lively 
band kept everyone entertained on this 90 degree summer day. Pirates of the Crew of the Forgiven were on hand to add 
an additional flavor to the day, as well as two Saint Clair Princesses. Several restaurants in the area donated the food, 
Mark’s Fuel Dock provided the Captains with a discount on their fuel for the event. Island Harbor Marina offered their 
total facility and provided a shuttle to the event. Current Restaurant invited all volunteers to a complementary appetizer 
buffet and discount beverages after the event.

     In attendance were Nobles Ray Desrochers (Commodore IASYC), Donald C. Crawford (Shriners Children’s Hospi-
tality Van), Ill Sir Bob Haffner1989 (Detroit shrine), Noble Steve (Roseville Caring Klowns), Noble Jay Howse, (De-
trot Shrine Photographer) and Karen Biafora (Webmaster of Shorewood Kiwanis).

Submitted by, Betty Hovey -Desrochers
International Association of Shrine Yacht Clubs (IASYC)



 June 30, 2016

Noble Don Robards
2014 Washington St.
Henderson, Ky.42420

Dear Noble Don Robards,

Commodore William Kennedy and the entire IASYC Bridge want to congratulate you on your new appointment as Port 
Captain of IASYC for the Rizpah Shrine Temple in Kentucky. 
Effective immediately, you will be taking on a new position as IASYC Port Captain for the
Rizpah Shrine Temple and I am confident, due to your enthusiasm you will do exceptionally well in promoting IASYC.
IASYC Fleet Captain Elect Noble Bill Davis speaks very highly of you and we are excited about your appointment and 
do look forward to your input in helping this Fraternity grow and expand within the Rizpah Shrine in the South East 
Region.

Yours in the Faith,
Raymond Desrochers IASYC  Commodore Elect.

 June 29, 2016

Trevor C. Gray
2 Sundridge Avenue
Bromley, Kent BR1 2PX, UK

     Noble, Trevor Gray,

IASYC Commodore Noble Bill Kennedy and the entire Bridge want to congratulate you on your appointment as Port 
Captain of IASYC for the Dartford Shrine Club in the United Kingdom.
Effective Immediately, you will be taking on the new Position as IASYC Port Captain for the Dartford Shrine Club of 
the Aahmes Shrine, and I am  confident, due to your personality, you will do exceptionally well in promoting IASYC. 
The enthusiasm that will generate from our joint effort will result in increased membership for both clubs
We are excited about your appointment and do look forward to your input in helping this Fraternity grow and expand 
in the United Kingdom region. IASYC Fleet Captain Noble Larry Tipton PP and Noble Doug Hipsley District 
Commodore of the foreign Aahmes Clubs will also be getting in touch with you. 
Your appointment as IASYC Port Captain for the Dartford Shrine Club of Aahmes Shrine will be mentioned in the 
next issue of the IASYC Yachtsman. 
	
Yours in the Faith,
Raymond Desrochers, IASYC Commodore Elect



Windbreaker Jacket`		  Avaitor Shirt  
        $30/$35			   (15.5-18.5)
				        $27.00

           
               Cap		            Knit Sport Shirt
            $15.00		           S,M,L,XL $25.00
			        XXL, XXXL $35.00

 
   

SHIP’S COMMISSARY

            		

        
       Sew on Patch         	       Fez Tassel Holder  	         Belt Buckle
         2 7/8 $3.00	        	             $20.00                     Gold/color enamel  
          8” $24.00					               $15.00                   
     	

     

   
          Bolo Tie                      54” White Web Belt             American Patch   
           $15.00	                  Brass Buckle $10.00             2” X 3”  $4.00              
                                               Silver Buckle $6.00                                        	
	   
                                                                                  

     IASYC Burgee  	       IASYC Flag                Masonic Mariners Flag
        (12” x 18”)                        (12”X15”)  	                           $24.00
           $24.00	                          $15.00                         

 
 

 

 

 

Name:________________________________________________________________________________________________

Address:___________________________________________________ City:________________________________________

State:________________Zip:_____________

   Order:	 Item: _____________________________		  Price:  $____________________

		  Item:______________________________		  Price:  $____________________

		  Item:______________________________		  Price:  $____________________

								            	 Shipping; $_________________

							                        Total: $______________________

SPECIAL!!!

None at this tim
e!!
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Also view on line the products listed below at www.iasyc.org.  Mail your order requests to IASYC 
            Include Postage and Handling with your order:  
Make Payments payable to IASYC                    	                                       
	 C/O Noble Dave Harris			     These shipping rates or USA rates only,,,,,
	 Quartermaster					  
	  19078 Midway Blvd.				   Add $5.25 S&H for orders up to $15.00	
	  Port Charlotte, FL 33948-9612		  Add $9.80 S&H for orders $15.01 to $30.00
	  Phone 1-941-629-0144			   Add $13.00 S&H for orders $30.01 to $70.00
	  E-Mail:  ace1946@juno.com



Imperial, Tampa,Florida
 

Visit to Shrine International HQ



                                   We pray you fair winds and following seas 
forever to all those who have passed on.

1971-73 Karl Benning, Jr.
1974-75 Warren Benser
1975-75 Edward Penberthy
1976-77 Dr. T.A. Miller 
1977-78 Walter Faust
1978-79 Clarence Cooper  
1979-80 Harry W. Bendall   
1980-81 Jerry Bigelow    
1981-82 Saul “Bud” Steel  
1982-83 Philip Le. R. Loomis    
1983-84 Harold“Hal”Almquist   
1984-85 George A. Frohlick  
1985-86 Waldo C. Hersom, PP  
1987-88 Martin Wiener 
1988-89 B.E. “Jack” Tate III  
1990-91 Dennis Swarmer 
1991-92 Art Nystrom  
1994-95 Frank Wyble, Jr.  
1995-96 James H Woods 
1996-97 Dr. Robert S. Bodenstein, 33°, PP   
1997-98 Ron Gilbert 
1999-00 Ottmar Bobsien  
2008-09  J. Ken Wendt   

  Deceased Past IASYC Commodores

What’s Happening in your Region!!!

Having a Hoppy Day

Sam Byers Yeoman award Hadi Mariners, 
Wendall Webester Mariner of the year ( 
no photo) Hadi Mariners. Rizpah awards 
Mariner of the year Don Robards Yeoman 
of the year Dave Horn Thanks Mariners.

This is the winner of the Great Florida Shrine Mariner 
Yacht Club Race Boat for 2016 at our annual meeting. 
The noble is The new Commodore for 2016-2017 
Frank Methany of Sahib Shrine, Sarasota, Florida.

FSMYCA

Dartford Shrine Club of Aahmes Shrine Temple

     On May 2nd the Dartford Shrine Club, located 
in the United Kingdom, was honored by the pres-
ence of Noble Terry Moody, P.P. of Aahmes Shrine 
Temple. In the Photo above is Noble Terry Moody 
P.P. with Noble Trevor Gray President, Officers of 
the Dartford Shrine Club and other recent Nobles.



Fleet Captain William “Bill” Davis sends his greeetings

Bill Davis  (Rizpah)
730 Comanche
Henderson, KY.  42420-2407
Phone: 812-449-4637
E-Mail: billdavis799@yahoo.com

      Imperial Session in Tampa was   HOT! H OT! HOT!

The Rizpah Mariners left Henderson Ky. at @2:30 on Sat. afternoon and arrived in Tampa at9:30 Sunday morning 
pulling the parade boat 850 miles with the help of Gary Crawford loaning his 350 Ford diesel truck with the help 
of Roger Fuchs and myself driving not a lot of fun the boat was not far enough on the trailer so we could only drive 
around 50 M.P.H.  
     On the way our Commodore elect and his Lady passed us and slowed down and we were behind them all the way 
to the hotel (THANKS RAY & BETTY).  
     On July the 4th was parade time still hot we were the last float in the parade and the first one out the boat over 
heated as well as the crew.  Roger went after the truck and trailer and with the help of  I.A.S.Y.C  Mariners they man-
aged to pushed the boat back on the trailer.  See photo of the ones that pushed. P.I.C. in the background was a great 
help.  Would like to thank Bill Kennedy for allowing me to be his Aide, and also the bridge for electing me as Fleet 
Captain.  As Fleet Captain I have so much to learn I have asked P.I.C. Ronnie Markham to be my advisor.
     The instillation/Banquet was really great, job very well done Ray and Betty.  I want to thank James Woodard for 
taking time out of his busy schedule.  James is the Rizpah's Recorder P.P. and the Mariners Secretary.
     I wish that I had taken photos of the Past Monarch's three of them, can you name them the three past don't count 
for the one that is right will win a free dinner at Rookies.
Sitting around the pool drinking a N/A just had to ask 2 Shriner's from Ok. and 1 from N.Y. if they would like to join 
the I.A.S.Y.C. they did. If you don't ask you won't know.  We of the Rizpah Mariners has decided on a name for our 
boat.  It is now known as Lady Neva''9K'' 

Fleet Captian 
Bill Davis



Advertisements
Fuel dock Proprietor Tom Joysey and Son Nick Joysey 
Miller Marine
24770 E. Jefferson Ave.
St. Clair Shores, Michigan
Phone 586-771-9000
Fuel Dock 586-552-4542
www.millermarina.com

     Miller Marina Fuel Dock ( IASYC Members a 20 cents discount per gallon of 
fuel and a free pump out with $100 of fuel) is located off the shores of Lake St 
Clair, Michigan. Miller Marina is a full service Marina with certified marine Me-
chanics on duty every day of the week. Located in the historical Nautical Mile, 
Miller Marina has been family owned and operated since 1934 making it the first 
boat and storage facility in the area.

BRENTWOOD MARINE
342 TOLLENDAL MILL ROAD
BARRIE, ONTARIO L4N 7S6
PHONE: 705-722-8344
FAX: 705-722-7306
E-MAIL: brentwoodmarine@bellnet.ca 

         Brentwood Marine (5 cents per liter discount) is a pri-
vate Marina located on the south shore of  beautiful 
Kempenfelt Bay on the banks of Lover’s Creek in 
the City of Barrie on Lake Simcoe, just off the Trent 
Severn Waterway Ontario, Canada.  Brentwood Ma-
rine is a full service Marina.  Brentwood Marine has a 
full service department with Certified Marine Mechan-
ics on duty every day of the week.  
	 Brentwood is close to all Amenities;
	   Shopping, Restaurants,galleries
	   Theatre, and much more.

ST PETERSBURG MARINA
500 1st Avenue S.E. 		   
Latitude: 27N 46’ 12.36” – Longitude 82W 37’ 47.38”
St. Petersburg, FL 33701              
Pinellas County
(727) 893-7329 – Toll 
Free1-800-782-8350
Marina Hours: 8: AM – 5:30 PM – 7 Days a Week

IASYC Fleet Captain, Jerry Deacon / St Petersburg 
Manager, David Wirth

     When cruising the warm waters of the Gulf of Mexico, be sure to chart into 
Tampa Bay and our beautiful Municipal Marina! Within steps of the Marina, you’ll 
explore downtown, a collection of unique shops, quaint 
restaurants, beautiful Mediterranean-style architecture, world-class hotels, and more. 
Enjoy a picnic beneath swaying palm trees or take a stroll through a string of  beau-
tifully manicured parks that line the nation’s prettiest
downtown waterfronts.
     St Petersburg invites you to stay a day…a month a season…or even 
a lifetime.
     We offer IASYC members 10% off fuel and Ship’s Store, and a normal dockage 
fee of $1.85 per foot, per day negotiable depending upon length of boat and length 
of stay.  VHF 16 on the point of Demon’s Landing. 

117 2nd Street, Henderson, KY 42420
270-826-1106
Rookies is smoke free throughout our 
entire facility.

10% DISCOUNT OFF YOUR ENTIRE PURCHASE!!
Rookies Sports Bar & Grill features fine dining in a relaxed 
atmosphere in our restaurant. Our specialties include Angus beef 
and fresh 
seafood.
We open at 4:00 pm Monday thru Saturday for 
dinner and drinks. Our menu ranges from fine dining to 
gourmet style. You will always find an energetic sports 
loving crowd in the Sports Bar.   A full menu is available in 
the Sports Bar.

Town & Country Steakhouse, 
downtown Barrie, Ontario
10% discount on entire bill
For the best steaks and seafood in 
Barrie, visit The Town & Country Steakhouse 

For almost 40 years this family owned business has 
been serving Barrie Ontario, Canada the best steaks, 
ribs, seafood and prime rib. Impeccable service in 
a casual atmosphere with excellent menu choices 
makes this the fine dining destination for either lunch 
or dinner in beautiful Downtown Barrie. Weekends 
often see live jazz entertainment. Celebrate your spe-
cial events like anniversaries in front of the fireplace. 
Christmas and birthday parties are always welcome. 
Groups of up to 75 can be accommodated. Free park-
ing on site 

Address: 76 Dunlop St W, Barrie Ontario, Canada 
(705)-726- 5241

http://townandcountrysteakhouse.com



 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

   Name__________________________________________________________________

    Temple:_________________________________________________________________

    Address:_________________________________________________________________
   
    City:________________________________________State:________________Zip____________
    
    Phone:__________________________________Wife’s Name:_________________________
    
    Email:__________________________________________________________________	  
    
    Boat Name:______________________________________________________________ 

Deadline for the next 
Yachtsman is November 20th 

Attention all Members;  if you have moved or plan to move, please give the Sec/Treasurer your change of 
address ASAP.  This will assure you of receiving all the IASYC correspondence uninterrupted. We value 
your membership! Thank You!

The Secretary’s at his desk, the Commodore is at the helm, the routine work of the Bridge excites them 
not the least but here’s the picture not so good the treasurer is in tears.  He just made up a list of all the 
members in arrears. If you have overlooked your dues that you were going to pay, please make a check 
now and get it in the mail today!

Please detach and mail with your check!

Please check your dues card to see if you owe.
Please send $20 US Funds to International Treasurer

Don Vos
      4488 Highland Park, Sarasota, FL 34235

2016  DUES 
ARE NOW PAST DUE
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IASYC Yachtsman
13918 Bishops Bequest Road

Upper Marlboro, MD. 20772-6946
PHONE
(301)787-5624 
FAX
(301) 627-1580
EMAIL
lonlramos@aol.com
Visit:  www.iasyc.org
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